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This is my protest of the way that House Bill 2027 was put forth and the impact it would have
on the possibility of a pedestrian bridge crossing the Deschutes River.   This is an example of
a bill that is the pet project of few to the determent of the majority using the gut and stuff
process.  

Jim
2350 NE Lakeridge Dr
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